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Dianne Boisvert

From: Katelyn E. Sullivan
Sent: November 26, 2019 1:23 PM
To: Dianne Boisvert
Subject: FW: 5 Parker Street- Minor Site Plan Review Application and request for comment 

Dianne- 
 
Please add this comment to our site under the PB agenda for next week.  
 
From: Diane Gagnon  
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 11:04 AM 
To: Katelyn E. Sullivan 
Cc: Jon-Eric White; David Beati 
Subject: RE: 5 Parker Street- Minor Site Plan Review Application and request for comment  
 
Katelyn, 
Jon-Eric and I had a chance to review the Minor Site Plan Application for 5 Parker Street and the Engineering 
Department does not have any issues with the existing stormwater conditions and for the site to be used as a parking 
lot.  No additional comments. 
Thank you, 
Diane 
 


